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21/05/2020  09:35:042020/1155/P COMMNT Ross Ewing Good morning,

We are residents of 82 Belsize Park Gardens and have a few comments/questions in relation to the work.

Given the the current pandemic, we are (like most people) currently working from home Monday to Friday. We 

take no issue with the proposed works being completed at some point in the future but we are concerned that, 

if the work takes place while government restrictions are in place, it could severely hinder our ability to work 

from home (assuming the works will result in lots of noise during work hours).

With this in mind, we would like to understand when it is intended that the works will take place and how long it 

is envisaged they will take. As mentioned above, our preference would be for any works to be delayed until 

after the government restrictions are lifted.

Many thanks
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